CITY SECRETARY'S OFFICE



October 29, 2024

TO: Mayor Donna Dodgen and City Council

THRU: Steve Parker

City Manager

FROM: Kristin Mueller

City Secretary

RE: Guadalupe Appraisal District's Board of Directors

The terms for all members of the Guadalupe Appraisal District Board of Directors will expire on December 31, 2024. If you recall the City of Seguin City Council nominated <u>Pete Silvius</u> for the directorship at the October 15, 2024 meeting. The City of Seguin has a total of 284 available votes and is entitled to cast their vote by Resolution and submit results to the Chief Appraiser. Because Seguin is entitled to cast more than 5% of the total votes, the resolution must be adopted at the first or second open meeting of the governing body that is held after the date the chief appraiser delivers the ballot to the presiding officer of the governing body (10/25/24). To continue to support the City of Segion nominee, it is recommended to cast 284 votes for <u>Pete Silvius</u> for the directorship of the Guadalupe Appraisal District. The item will be placed on the November 5, 2024 City Council agenda for consideration.

Candidate names are listed below in alphabetical order along with the nominating taxing unit:

Mr. Joshua Bright Seguin ISD
Mr. Chris Evans City of Schertz
Mr. Karl Harborth Marion ISD
Mr. Richard "Dick" Hetzel City of Cibolo
Mr. James "Jim" Lievens Navarro ISD
Mr. J. Caleb Rackley Marion ISD

Mr. Ernesto Rodriguez City of New Braunfels

Ms. Letticia Sever SCUC ISD Mr. Pete Silvius City of Seguin